Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 658 Anne Synnott

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 15:42

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The potential for damage to the Unesco-recognized amenity - of inestimable value to humans, animals,and plantlife
alike - is enormous and cannot be ignored, and | would ask you,for the sake of our children and grandchildren, not to

allow the project to proceed. @\‘\’”&
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